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The Fall Assembly had a few glitches just due to breaks in communication but after a slow 
start I believe we finished the weekend in fine style.  Having the Assembly at a college does 
allow us to utilize their equipment as much as possible and gave us the opportunity to have two 
screens making viewing for members that much better.  The camera at the podium worked nice 
for both viewing the speakers and sound for those on-line.  The base fact is we will almost 
always have some sort of internet issues but when we all work together and practice patience 
we get to where we want to be!! 

Right now, there is not a lot going on.  Linda A., Alt Delegate, has been sent me updates on 
the location/layout of the Fall Assembly in Sioux City.  From those I have spoken to the acoustics 
should be very good in our room.  We are continuing to work out the dynamics of the video, but 
I know we will get there.  There should not be as much of a lock-down on the internet access as 
we had in Sioux Center.   

If you have questions about technology, please feel to reach out to me.  I can’t promise an 
answer to everything but together we may be able to figure it out!! 

 

Connie H. 
Area Technology Coordinator 


